
 
 

THE MEN’S CLUB OF CONGREGATION EMANU-EL 
 

cordially invites all temple members and their guests 
to brunch with Joseph Wippl 

 

 
 
 
 

Sunday, February 21, 2016 ~ 10 AM 
Temple Emanu-El, One East 65th Street 
New York, NY 10065 

	
“The	Future	of	American	Espionage”	

	

Joseph Wippl spent 30 years in the CIA’s National Clandestine Service  

with numerous overseas postings.  He was also the CIA’s Director of Congressional Affairs and 

has been published in the International Journal of Intelligence and Counterintelligence. He will 

speak about the future of American espionage and also tell us about successful Jews in the U.S. 

clandestine service.  Mr. Wippl is a professor of International Relations at Boston University. 
 

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
	

To	reserve	seating,	please	return	this	slip	with	your	check	by	February	11th,	payable	to:			
The	Men’s	Club	of	Congregation	Emanu-El,	One	East	65th	St.,	New	York,	NY	10065	
Alternatively,	you	may	register	and	pay	online	at	www.emanuelnyc.org/wippl.	
Questions?		Call	(212)	744-1400,	ext.	250	or	email	mensclub@emanuelnyc.org.	

	
		

  	Yes,	I	(we)	will	attend	the	brunch	with	Joseph	Wippl	on	Sunday,	February	21,	2016,	at	10	A.M.		
$30	for	Men’s	Club	and	Women’s	Auxiliary	members;	$35	for	all	other	Temple	members	and	guests		

Enclosed	is	my	check	for	  	reservations,	for	a	total	cost	of		$  		
	

	
NAME:	     		
		

GUEST(S):	         		
		

EMAIL:	           		PHONE	NUMBER:        		
	

  	I	would	like	to	be	notified	of	future	events	by	email.	


